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eMedNY Enrollment Revalidation Webinars Available 
 

Revalidation webinars are planned for this quarter. New York State 
Medicaid sends a notification to providers when enrollment revalidation 
is required. This course on Revalidation is intended to familiarize 
providers and their staff with the Medicaid enrollment revalidation 
process and review the resources available to accomplish revalidation 
successfully.  
 
If you received a notification that it’s time to revalidate, consider 
attending a Revalidation webinar.  
 
Registrations for Revalidation webinars are currently being accepted 
for the following sessions:  

• April 26, 2019 at 10:30 AM 
• April 30, 2019 at 1:30 PM 

Webinars are a convenient training alternative that allow providers to 
attend training from their own location using their own computer and 
telephone rather than traveling.  
 
Click here to view the training schedule and register today. Refer to the 
training schedule for future sessions that may be added. Questions 
can be directed to the eMedNY Call Center at 800-343-9000.  
 

 

 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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